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Comments: We would be pleased if the Grand Targhee Ski Resort would come to live within its own boundaries
and be satisfied therewith.

Traffic patterns in and out of the Valley and to and from the resort out of Driggs have already become unwieldy
during the ski season. The Valley needs a complete, new transportation and traffic pattern paradigm.

Housing for low wage employees has become non-existent in the Valley and surrounds and the resort fails to
provide same to the extent needed.

Teton Canyon will eventually wind up being taken from the community and given to the resort if further growth of
the resort toward the canyon is allowed. The camel has its nose and more in the tent already. Further
privatization of what has been near wilderness area does not seem like a very bright "public interest" idea.

Teton Canyon springs supporting potable water distribution feed elements of the Community of Alta, WY and the
Town of Driggs, ID and are already being negatively impacted by the southern peak developments. These and
related water uses predate the initial developments of the resort by half a century and more.

Extension of concept sees sewage treatment finding a conveyance and a path, from the resort and new features
in Teton Canyon, to Driggs and the Teton River. Just as well tie that into the discussion...



